TOWN OF WILTON SELECT BOARD PUBLIC HEARING TOWN HALL COURTROOM

DATE:

November 12, 2018

TIME:

6:00 PM

PLACE:

Wilton Town Hall

PRESENT:

Chairwoman Kellie-Sue Boissonnault, Selectman Kermit R. Williams, Town

Administrator Paul Branscombe, Administrative Assistant Janice Pack

Chairwoman Boissonnault opened the Public Hearing to discuss the proposed revisions to the Parking Ordinance. She did the roll call, and noted that Selectman Fish was absent. She invited all to join her for the Pledge of Allegiance, and then thanked all of the Veterans for their service.

Chief Olesen joined the table to discuss the changes to the Parking Ordinance. Chairwoman Boissonnault went through the ordinance detailing the contents and noting that 200-24 added School Street, Sand Hill Road and Garwin Falls.

PUBLIC COMMENTS

Darren McGettigan of 68 Maple asked if Maple Street was a change; Selectman Williams said that he didn't believe that was changed, as the allowance for Sundays and holidays was previously in place.

Selectman Williams moved that the Board accept the changes to the Ordinance in Article 3 as outlined by these documents. Chairwoman Boissonnault seconded. All were in favor; motion passed.

Chairwoman Boissonnault and Selectman Williams signed the Ordinance, and Mr. Branscombe will have the Town Clerk sign them tomorrow.

Chairwoman Boissonnault made a motion to close the public hearing; Selectman Williams seconded. All were in favor; motion passed.

At 6:10 PM the Public Hearing was Closed.

Respectfully Submitted:

Janice Pack, Administrative Assistant

Kermit R. Williams

Matthew S. Fish